
FDOT is required to comply with various

Roger Roscoe (813) 975-6411
Roger.Roscoe@dot.state.fl.us

District Seven Title VI Coordinator

Public participation is solicited without regard to 
race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.

Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to
compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting:

Non-discrimination laws and regulations, including
Title VI of the Civil Rights act of 1964

WPI Segment No. 440749-1 Hillsborough County, Florida

US 41/SR 45 at CSX Grade Separation  
PD&E Study Design Change Reevaluation
From S. of SR 676 to N. of SR 676

Stefan Kulakowski (850) 414-4742
Stefan.Kulakowski@dot.state.fl.us

State Title VI Coordinator


